
 
 

Banco Bilbao Vizcaya Argentaria, S.A. ​(BBVA), in accordance with the provisions           
of Securities Market legislation, hereby communicates the following:  

 

 

INSIDE INFORMATION 

 

Following the relevant event number 578 disclosed on November 16, 2020, BBVA            
declares that the conversations in relation to a potential merger transaction with            
Banco de Sabadell, S.A. have come to an end without having reached an             
agreement.  

 

 

Madrid, November 27, 2020  


